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Public Work Monthly Report

The first day of the month started with finding a broken section on
the grader. We dealt with the water drainages opened by the crew.
The roads were a big concern and focus until just recently. We took
the time to work on our lift stations, replacing what’s needed and
cleaning what is needed as well. Towards the end of the month, as
well as getting prepared for a possible flood we prepared our
equipment. One of the main pumps we used in the river road was
the pump donated by Fran Brown, and it is ready to deploy for

across the slough.

Francis and Public Works Crew
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